
COMMISSION OF INQUIRY INTO THE ACTIONS OF CANADIAN OFFICALS IN 
RELATION TO MAHER ARAR 

 
POLICY REVIEW 

 
 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS 
January 10, 2005 

 
Further to my Call for Submissions on December 14, 2004, please note that the deadline 
has been extended.  Any individual, group or organization, including any government 
organization, who wishes to make submissions should now do so by February 21, 2005. 
 
Comments may be submitted by e-mail (inquiry.admin@bellnet.ca), by fax (613-992-
2366), or by mail to PO Box 507, Station B, Ottawa, ON, K1P 5P6.  Any questions 
should be directed to Andrea Wright, Legal Counsel, who can be reached at the above 
addresses or by phone at 613-996-4741. 
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